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I W.RGRACE &CO.DAISON CHEMICAL DIVISION
CHARLES & BALTIMORE STREETS, BALTIMORE, MD, 21203 @ 301 727. 3900

September 16, 1974

Mr. Bernard Singer, Chief

Materials Licensing

United States Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Ref. License STA-422

Dear Mr. Singer:

On July 26, 1974, I sent you what turned out to be a "Draft"
report from Applied Health Physics, Inc., on the decontamination
work done at our Pompton Plains (Wayne Township), New Jersey,
facilities. Today I received a final report from them and am for-
warding it to you.

Mr. Epstein, of the Compliance Section at King of Prussia, "
inspected the premises on August 1-2 and found several small areas
that needed@ further cleaning. These were corrected, and he is
scheduled to return for-another inspection on September 20.

As in my letter of July 26, we are requesting release of
these facilities for unrestricted use a-d termination of our
storage license.

I would again like to ask you to give priority to the release
if possible. Our prospective buyer is anxious to move in. Thank
you.,

Very truly yours,
VA 2 ¢ ‘.

)&\{ ’)Zbe{uua?
B. L. Mobley

Supervisor
Environmental Control
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